
From: Jeff Malmgren <jkm@durablesolutions.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 9:08 PM 
To: Macdonald, Monica <Monica.MacDonald@burnaby.ca> 
Cc: Manifold, Margaret <Margaret.Manifold@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Re: delegation for the SPC meeting Jan. 19 

 

 

January 8, 2021 

 

To the chair of the Burnaby Social Planning Committee 

 

Please accept this as a request to appear before the Social Planning Committee at its meeting on 

January 19, 2021 

 

Organization: Burnaby Primary Care Networks 

Presentation: Social Supports within the Burnaby PCN and the Burnaby Say Hello Campaign - 

Endorsement and Support 

Contact: Jeff Malmgren, Burnaby PCN Working Groups 

              jkm@durablesolutions.ca 

              604-329-3481 

 

 

Best regards 

 

Jeff Malmgren 

 

mailto:jkm@durablesolutions.ca

